

Dear City Garden Families and Staff,

<u>Due to inclement weather, both City Garden Montessori School buildings will be CLOSED TOMORROW, January 16, 2024.</u>

There will be no Before Care, After Care, in person, or virtual class. At this time, we will see students back on campus on Wednesday, January 17.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Stay safe!

In partnership,

## **Christie Huck**

CEO/Executive Director <a href="mailto:christie@citygardenschool.org">christie@citygardenschool.org</a>

## Crystal Isom

Principal, Early Childhood Education Center crystal.isom@citygardenschool.org

## **Pat Garrett**

Principal, Elementary and Adolescent Education Center pat@citygardenschool.org